
IT'S MEETING MONTH
SO...

LET'S GET SOCIAL!
YOU ARE ABOUT TO BE PART OF SOMETHING GREAT, WHY NOT

SPREAD THE WORD TO YOUR DENTAL PEERS?

Hi Kelcey!

I'm happy to be back with some more great
tips and excitement as we are Navigating
North to our Virtual Meeting that Is taking
place... IN. JUST. 22. MORE. DAYS! I
hope everyone is healthy and ready to
learn! 

We have been spreading the word of all
the great things happening at the 2020
Virtual Meeting, now we are asking you to
share with your dental families and get
others to sign up! Included below are some
social badges you can post to your profiles
or email signatures to let people know
you're taking your learning virtual. (And
they can too!) Just remember, If you post
to social media use #starofthenorth2020
and be sure to tag us In your post!

Next week we will cover the gaming
feature, giving a few clues on how to earn
points and maybe revealing some special
prizes that will be available for participants!
Stick around! We're glad you're here!

IT'S SHANNAN AGAIN, FROM STAR OF
THE NORTH VIRTUAL MEETING 2020. 

IF YOU WERE REGISTERED
BEFORE JUNE 1, YOU HAVE
AUTOMATICALLY BEEN
ENROLLED FOR A FULL ACCESS
PASS

GET 90+ CE HOURS AT YOUR
OWN PACE

WIN PRIZES BY VIEWING
CLASSES, BROWSING THE
EXHIBIT HALL AND SHARING
ON SOCIAL MEDIA

ACCESS TO VIRTUAL SHOW
SPECIALS FROM VENDORS

NETWORK WITH PEERS,
COWORKERS AND VENDORS

YOU HAVE ACESS TO ALL
VIDEO UNTIL DECEMBER 31,
2020

Share & Let Others
Know Why You're

Attending

Launching July 30, 2020



WHEN DOES THE
STAR OF THE

NORTH VIRTUAL
MEETING START?

Rather than entirely cancel the 2020 MDA Star of the

North, our excellent meeting director and managers

were authorized to create an impressive “virtual"

alternative! Participants will have over five months’

access to many hours of marvelous CE from top notch

speakers for a great value.

The Virtual Meeting Starts at 9:00 AM
Central on Thursday, July 30, 2020

Thursday Classes will be available
starting Thursday July 30th, Friday

courses will be available starting Friday,
July 31st and Saturday courses will be
available starting on Saturday, August

1st. 

Be sure to check the 'Launch Date' on
your virtual agenda once you are logged

in on July 30th. 

And remember!, you don't have to watch
on these days. After the launch dates, all
courses will be available until December

31, 2020

Technical and Meeting Support will be
available via a virtual 'help desk' from

9:00 AM- 5:00 PM Central Thursday July 30
- August 1, 2020.

 DR. STEVE MCDONNELL
MDA PRESIDENT

Be sure to share like and follow us on
social media and remember to use
#starofthenorth2020 and tag us In your
posts! We love to see and share everyones
posts! 

SHARE WITH OTHERS THAT YOU ARE
ATTENDING STAR OF THE NORTH
VIRTUAL MEETING 2020! 

SAVE THIS IMAGE
& POST!



VIRTUAL PLATFORM POWERED BY:
ELEVENTH & GATHER

#STAROFTHENORTH2020

Thanks For Reading! Be sure to follow us on social media
and check your inbox next week for another email to help
you Navigate the 2020 Star of the North Virtual Meeting!

*IF YOU WERE REGISTERED BEFORE JUNE 1, YOU HAVE AUTOMATICALLY BEEN
ENROLLED FOR A FULL ACCESS PASS FOR NO ADDITIONAL FEES! 


